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FOOTBALL 
Unfortunately, due to the continuous bad weather, our last few league matches were all cancelled! 

We were luckier with the Year 4 festival, which was organised by Crystal Palace FC and held at Carshalton Boys on 

their all-weather pitch. Five children from Oak class and five children from Willow class were chosen to attend for 

the morning on Thursday 10th May. They took part in lots of fun skill based activities and then played some friendly 

matches against other schools. 

 

 
 
                                                                                   
 

 

 

TENNIS 

On Thursday 17th May we had the opportunity to take part in a 

Mini Tennis Festival for Year4 which was held at Purley Sports 

Club. Ten children from across Year 4 who had an interest in 

tennis were chosen. They played single matches against other 

schools, helped by the sports leaders from St. John Fisher 

School. It was a lovely sunny afternoon and the children learnt a 

lot of new skills. They were rewarded by Purley Sports Club with 

a 6 week free membership to the Tennis Club! 

 

 



 

Athletics  
On Tuesday 15th May we took part in a friendly athletics competition at St. Elphege’s Primary.   

Eight children from year 3, 4 and 5 took part in what was an excellent practise for the District Sports which take 

place on 13th June. Unfortunately Year 6 were on School Journey to I.O.W. that week, so we entered two teams 

from Year 5. 

GIRLS FOOTBALL 
On Monday 21st May the Girls Football Team played a friendly match. This was against a very strong team from 

Cuddington Croft School in Cheam. The girls played extremely well and although they lost 4-1 they showed great 

determination and teamwork to keep going until the end, making it a very exciting game to watch. Well done girls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRICKET 
The Year 6 Boys Cricket Tournament on 24th May was cancelled due to bad weather. Unfortunately for us it was 

rearranged for 14th June when Year 6 are on the Isle Of Wight! 


